
Supporter level member:  

Bellson Farms 

 

"The Campbell family, of Bellson Farms, are dairy farmers and long-time friends and supporters of 

Farm & Food Care Ontario. We asked Andrew why a Farm & Food Care membership is important to 

them. The Farm & Food Care movement is one of the most important ones for today's farmer, and 

one of the least understood. By supporting an organization that builds connection, alliances, 

resources and tools that we can all access to improve our skills as communication, we can build 

awareness and understanding that will help sustain the future of this industry."  

- Andrew Campbell 

 

 

 

 


